
PCCSC Executive Committee Conference Call – 10/5/11 
 
The call began at 7:32 p.m. 
 
Present: Danielle Richards, Conference Commissioner; Frank Degnan, Technical Committee Chair; 

Brian Stanford, Technical Committee Chair; Stephen Lue, Undergrad V.P.; Nevin Garcia, 
North Director; Will Larsen, South Director 

 
Others: Andy Johnson, UH; John Vandemoer, STAN; Mike Segerblom, USC 
 
New Business: 

1. Attendances at Singlehanded Championship & Bryson Women’s – What caused attendances to 
be low this year and how can we prevent that in the future. 

 Balance location of events so they are half in the north, half in the south 

 Move both events later in the season, nothing should be earlier than Fall Weekend #5 and if 
possible combine the events to encourage participation of women’s teams. 

 Make sure Singlehanded Championships does not overlap with the high school singlehanded 
championship to increase availability of boats, also contact local laser fleet captain to assist 
with locating charter boats. 

 Request permission from ICSA to remove the Bryson Women’s from intersectional status 
2. Spring 2012 Championship Venues/Hosts 

 Team Race Conference Championship April 14-15 @ Stanford 

 Women’s Conference Championships April 7-8 @ UH if majority agree, otherwise CAL or 
USC 

 Coed Dinghy Conference Championship April 28-29 @ UCSB, USC is backup venue 
3. Spring 2012 Calendar Changes/Updates 

 Rainbow Invitational will have 2 Japanese Teams, 8 berths available for PCCSC/other teams. 

 North and South areas to set their own series events and notify Danielle by Fall PCC’s. 

 PCCSC AGM at St. Francis YC February 4, 2011 
4. Jesse Andrews was named interim Executive Vice President. 

 
The Conference call ended at 8:37 p.m.  The next call will be in early November. 


